
 

 

2nd May 2025 

 

Dear Y6 Parents and Carers,  

 

Chessington World of Adventures - Wednesday 21st May 2025 

 

Year 6 will be visiting Chessington World of Adventures on Wednesday 21st May. 

 

We are asking for a parental contribution of £26.20 for the trip, which covers coach travel and 
entry. This is to be paid via your Magic Booking Account - by Friday 16th May 2025. You can access 
your Magic Booking by https://pegasusacademy.magicbooking.co.uk/Account/Login.  If your family 
is eligible for Free School Meals, then a discount will automatically be applied to your account when 
you go to the payment stage.  Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions we may 
have to cancel the trip.  Please note all contributions are non-refundable. 

 

Your child will be leaving Atwood at around 9.00am.  Children should arrive at school at the normal 
time.  Children should bring with them a packed lunch (preferably in a carrier bag that can be 
thrown away after lunch), which should not contain any glass containers. Children must also bring 
a bottle of water. If you would like a school packed lunch for your child, please complete the 
accompanying order form and return to the school office by Wednesday 14th May 2025. 

 

The children should have a small backpack to keep their belongings safe, and they can wear their 
own, comfortable clothes (leavers hoodies are optional).  We will provide each child with an 
Atwood wristband, which will help in spotting our children easily.  The wristband also carries the 
school phone number, should any of the children get into difficulty.  The children must wear these 
wristbands at all times whilst at Chessington. 

 

We will leave Chessington around 4.00pm and expect to arrive back at school around 4.45pm, 
depending on traffic conditions. If we are running late, we will keep you updated via the office. 

 

The children may bring some pocket money (no more than £10.00) with them if they wish. The gift 
shops will accept cash, but all food and beverage outlets are cashless.  

 
Please take suitable precautions with the weather - either sun cream or waterproofs.  There will be 
no need for any children to have a mobile phone with them, so please ensure these are left at 
home.   

https://pegasusacademy.magicbooking.co.uk/Account/Login


 

 

 

 

 

In order for your child to attend the Chessington Trip, please complete the consent form using the 
link below by Wednesday 14th May 2025.   

 

We are also asking for parent volunteers to help with this trip.  Please indicate if you are able to 
help on the consent form. 

 

If there are any further questions, please contact the school office, thank you.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Year 6 Team 

 

https://forms.gle/5NYYwh6hiFuyyoxD6 
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